
From: Andrew Scott <Andrew.Scott@blacksluiceidb.gov.uk>  
Sent: 08 February 2024 13:26 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Cc: Marwood, Abbie <Abbie.Marwood@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: FAO Abbie Marwood@ Black Sluice IDB response B/24/0024 

 
Our Ref: DW/AS/BB/0024/24 

 
Your Ref: B/24/0024 

 
FAO Charlie Parry 

 
Consultation to BBC re Beacon Fen Energy Park's intention to submit a development consent order 
(DCO) for the construction, operation, maintenance and decommissioning of a solar photovoltaic 
(PV) farm with a capacity of around 400 megawatts (MW) and a Battery Energy Storage System 
(BESS) with a capacity of approx. 600MW 

 
With regard to the above application, the Board will be engaging directly with the applicant as part 
of the DCO process, in particular to the Land Drainage Act 1991 Sections 23 and 66 for works within 
watercourses and the Board Byelaw consenting respectively. 

 
Kind regards. 

 

 
 


